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Thailand Government Announces Use of RFID for the Southern 
Provinces 

The Directors’ of Kollakorn Corporation Limited (ASX: KKL) are pleased to advise 
that the Thailand Government has approved the use of RFID to curb crime in the 
Southern Provinces of Thailand and in particular, robberies and killings that are 
being perpetrated using vehicles. 

The Ministers Council has approved in principle the use of RFID by the DLT 
(Department of Land Transport) and the proposed Regulations have been forwarded 
to the Office of the Juridical Council to be drafted. 

The principle points of the new Regulations are that: 

1. They will be brought into effect 90 days after the date of the announcement 
of the adoption of the Regulations; 

2. RFID tags must be able to send and receive radio frequency signals as 
vehicles drive through readers sites; 

3. All registered vehicles in the 5 Southern Provinces must have RFID tags 
attached (Songkhla, Yala, Pattani, Narathiwat and Satun); 

4. The RFID tag must meet the specifications of the Ministerial Regulation 
when announced. 

The effect of this new Regulation will be that: 

• RFID technology will be used to identify vehicles in the Southern Provinces; 
and 

• All vehicles situated in, and entering the Southern Provinces, will need to be 
registered on the system and have RFID tags. 

These new Regulations will help people in the Southern Provinces to defeat the 
activities of the criminals and terrorists operating in their territory.  

It has also been suggested that the use of RFID Technology may be used in other 
areas of the country for other purposes such as the prevention of drug abuse and 
payment of road taxes but the project will first be launched as a pilot in the 
5 Southern Provinces. 
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